Sophs Welcomed At Parties

Enjoying themselves at the Y- Teens picnic are, from left to
right, Joanne Berry, Jacquie Bowman, Denise Newbeck Cam Nietz,
Libbie Pfefferle, Tammy Bowman, thsy Sherer, and Kathy Schiefer.

Punch, cookies, hot dogs, enter-
tainment, and Y-Teens and Ask
officially welcomed the Sophomore
girls to UAHS at a tea and picnic
this summer.

A formal tea was held by Ask,
the Junior girls’, at Pat Dud-
ley’s house, 2800 Pickwick, on
Sept. 3. The two classes spent
the afternoon getting acquainted,
and the Sophomores learned about
the lighter side of high school life.

The Hootenanny Picnic, given
by Y-Teens for Juniors, Seniors
and the new Sophomores, was an
informal get-together in Shelter-
house 6 on the west bank of the
Scioto River on Aug. 31. Food and
entertainment were provided, and
the girls met and talked about high
school.



